
December 6, 2017

Mark Your Calendar
12/5 PTO Meeting, 9:30, PTO Room
12/7 Choir Prog-TISD Admin Bldg, 10am
12/7 Carnival Meeting 9:30a, PTO Room
12/8 Parents Night Out-Global Martial Arts 6p-10p
12/11 Texas Roadhouse - PTO Spirit Night
12/11-12/15  Penguin Patch Market
12/15 10:00am - 4th Grade Music Program
12/21 Carnival Meeting 10:00, PTO Room
12/21 Choir & Bells Christmas Concert 10am
12/21 PreK Holiday Party (AM-10:30; PM-2:30)
12/22 K - 4th Holiday Parties 11:30-12:30
12/22 eArLY reLeASe 12:50
12/22-1/9   WinTer BreAK & STuDenT HOLiDAY
1/10 First Day Back!
1/11 Carnival Meeting 9:30a, PTO Room
1/15 Student Holiday
1/16 PTO Meeting, 9:30, PTO Room
1/25 Carnival Meeting 9:30a, PTO Room
1/26 Basket Donations Due

Get up-to-date information at tomballisd.net, 
canyonpointepto.com, 

and www.facebook.com/CPeSPTO

@TISDCPES

Like our facebook page and follow us on twitter

Penguin Patch Dec 11 - 15
This year Canyon Pointe 
elementary will have our annual

"Penguin Patch" starting on
December 11th and ending
on December 15th. The 
students will the opportunity 
to go with their teachers at 

assigned times to purchase small
gifts for family members with money
sent from home. This is an amazing

opportunity for students to be able to learn about 
commerce and the satisfaction of giving to others.

www.facebook.com/CPESPTO

Reminder Doors open at 8:10 am this year. 
Great expectations Assembly will begin at 8:30am.
The tardy bell rings at 8:40 am.

Winter BreAK Dec 22nd - Jan 5th
Students have December 22nd through January 5th off
for their Winter Break. We hope you have a wonderful 
holiday with your family and we will resume classes on
January 8th.

Grade Music Program
On Friday, December 15th at 10:00AM, Our 4th
Graders will be presenting their Winter Music Program.
You can visit Mr. Nolde's webpage for more details.  Just
go to the Canyon Pointe web page, Click on "About Us"
in the menu tabs and click on "Staff Directory."  Please 
subscribe to this page to get music updates throughout
the year. 

Canyon Pointe Elementary

Holiday Parties
Homeroom parents have been busy organizing the 
students holiday parties. Lots of details have been sent
out but if you have questions feel free to contact your
designated homeroom parent to clarify food items that
need to be provided and volunteering for the fun 
activities of the day. It will be an exciting party for all 
our students to kick off the Winter Break. 

Pre-K Parties will take place on December 21st, 
AM from 10:30a-11:30a and PM from 2:30p-3:30p.
Kindergarten through 4th grade will celebrate on
December 22nd from 11:30 - 12:30.



They will provide pizza, a movie,
and fun activities for kids 5 years
of age and up! First child is $30,
each additional child is $20. 
Pre-register by December 6th!

Freedom Color Run, Trunk-or-Treat, Holiday Parties,
Competitions, Musical Presentations Day and best 
friends are just a few of the special things captured in 
a yearbook.  We are excited and happy about the 
2017-2018 yearbook’s design. Keep a lookout for this
year’s order forms. if you have any photos you 
would like to submit for yearbook review, please 
register and upload them on the following 
website: http://www.replayit.com/r/.

News

Even though we ask for a change of clothes to be
present in each students backpack for emergencies,
sometimes a trip to the nurse is still needed for 
clothing items. With that in mind, as we enter the
Fall/Winter months, we are in need of some season 
appropriate clothing donations:

4 Boys Sizes 6-12         4 Sweaters/Zip-up hoodies
4 Girls Sizes 10-14 4 NEW Hairties/Ponytails

CHiLD SiCKneSSeS
If your child has had diarrhea or has vomited at home,
please stay home until symptoms have disappeared
for 24 hours without medication. Many students with a
stomach virus DO NOT HAVE FEVER even when they
have diarrhea and vomiting. If they have had a fever at
home, they must be without it for 24 hours without
medication before returning to school. Please see the
regulations in "Health Services" for more information. 

Also if your child has been diagnosed with the flu,
please call the school and notify us. Thank you for
your cooperation and support. Please do not hesitate
to communicate with me if you have any questions or
doubts.

Hospitality Help
The PTO would like to Thank all of our Hospitality
Volunteers that have donated food. If you are 
interested in helping with PTO Hospitality to donate
food items for future events, please email
info@canyonpointepto.com to be placed on an
email list that will inform you of future needs. Choir & Bells Concert

Our choir students will be presenting a Christmas 
Concert on Thursday, December 21st at 10am in our
own Canyon Pointe Elementary Cafeteria. Join us to 
listen to music from the season.

Office Notice
Please remember that you CAN 
NOT TURN LEFT to exit the school
parking lot after drop off and pick up. 
This causes delays in the morning 
and afternoon. Thank you for your
help in this regard.

SpiritNight
Texas roadhouse Spirit night will be on Dec. 11th
from 4-10pm. Present your sticker for “buy one
adult entrée and students get two kids menu items
free”, plus TrH donates 10-15% back to our
school!
As always, if dining in, please remind your cashier 
before you pay that you are with CPES so the school
gets credit.


